
 

 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Conway                                                             Term : Autumn 1    2019 

What we have been learning Some photos of our marvellous work this half 

term. 

We’ve had a great first term settling into 

Conway class! 

 

RDA has been great this term. We’ve all been 

to visit and get to know the horses. Everyone 

has been fantastic at being kind and gentle 

with all of the horses!  

 

We’ve had a visit from Swings and Smiles, 

where Helen and Becky shared a sensory story 

Room on the broom with us. We had a great 

time listening to the story and exploring all the 

sensory activities they brought with them 

(coloured rice, sensory bags, lights and much 

more!) It was lovely to see how engaged and 

focused all of the children were during this 

session (and all of the children were awarded 

with Conway ‘Work of the Week’ for their hard 

work!) 

 

In English we have been exploring colours 

through our sensory story Elmer. We’ve also 

been practicing our mark making skills with our 

fingers in sand, foaming soap, and using 

writing tools as well.  

 

We’ve had a lot of fantastic opportunities for 

inclusion with different classes this term. We’ve 

had discovery time with Cardiff class, and 

inclusion afternoons on a Friday with all of 

primary, where we’ve been exploring our 

topic ‘Colours’ through different sensory 

activities! It’s been great learning with lots of 

children from different classes.   

 

 

Thank you all for a fantastic first term! We hope 

you all have a lovely, restful half term. 

 

Conway                           

                                        

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dates and points to remember: 

 
Friday 25th October – Last day of term  

Monday 4th October – First day back  

Friday 29th November – Inset Day 
 


